
Nursery Maths Flip Learning 

 

 

Aslamu alaykoum parents,  
 

Next week we will be working on the number 6.  

Please watch the following YouTube video link with 

your child which is all about the number 6.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/r9qieqF2kF0 

https://youtu.be/r9qieqF2kF0

